
 
 
Dear Town Residents,   

Happy December! As we come to the close of 
2024, we enjoy a month of seasonal cheer, 
reflection, and opportunities to engage and give 
back to help make this holiday season bright for 
all. There are so many festive events happening 
this month for residents to participate in our 
community. 

In the spirit of giving, we are proudly hosting a 
Toys for Tots collection drive in the Town Clerk's 
Office throughout December 20th. We encourage 
you to donate new, unwrapped toys to help bring 
holiday cheer to children in need. Every donation, 
no matter how big or small, makes a difference in 
ensuring that every child has a joyful holiday 
season. Donations can be dropped off during our 
regular office hours. 

Please note our adjusted hours for the holiday 
season: 

• Closed: December 25th (Christmas Day) 
• Closed: January 1st (New Year's Day). 

Regular office hours will resume on January 2nd. 
Please plan ahead for year-end paperwork, 
licenses, or records you need to finalize. 

On behalf of the Town Clerk's Office, we would like 
to extend our warmest wishes to you and your 
family for a peaceful and joyous holiday season. 
We are grateful for your support and look forward 
to serving you in the new year. Thank you for 
being a part of our wonderful community! 

The Vital Records office is open 9am-4:15pm 
weekdays, with extended Passport hours until 
7:00pm on the 1st and 3rd Wednesday of each 
month.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Ragini Srivastava  
Town Clerk 
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   Spread some holiday cheer this season! 
The Town Clerk's office is hosting our own 
Toys for Tots Collection Box at 200 
Plandome Road in Manhasset through 
December 20th. Drop off new, unwrapped 
toys and help brighten the holidays for 
children in our community who need it 
most. Thank you for your generosity and 
support!   

   We are now offering extended hours! 
Residents looking for passport services 
can make an appointment for Wednesday 
evening (between 5pm and 7pm) of 
December 4th and 18th. Call 516-869-
7977 or 311 to make an appointment. 
   
 

 

Passport Extended Hours 

    Toys For Tots ���� 

 

 

  

    * Upcoming Events * 
 

 

‘Tis The Season For Cocoa and Hot Cookies  
All seniors are invited to Magnolia Gardens Community Room in Westbury 

for cookie decorating, hot cocoa and friendship December 11th 1-3pm 
RSVP 311 or 516-869-6311 (required)  

 

Mineola Village Holiday Festival 
Ice Skating * Holiday Activities * Live Entertainment * Shopping 

December 7th, 8th, 14th, and 15th from 4-8pm Mineola Memorial Park 
 

Project Independence Holiday Party 
Seniors- come celebrate with friends and enjoy breakfast, entertainment,  

and holiday cheer! 
December 18th 10am-12pm at Clinton D. Martin Park 

Optional Grab Bag ($10 per gift limit) RSVP 311 or 516-869-6311 (required) 
 
 
 



 
 

 

 

Love is in the air!  
 

Town Clerk Ragini Srivastava is hosting the 16th Annual Vow Renewal Ceremony on 

Friday, February 14th at the Harbor Links Golf Course in Port Washington. Come join 

the community to renew your vows in the company of your family and friends! It is 

a wonderful way to celebrate your love and commitment to your partner.  

 

Come say “I do!” 
Getting married? Our beautiful reception hall will be romantically decorated, and 

couples who would like to be married can exchange vows under a dreamy 

wedding arch surrounded by loved ones, officiated by the Town Clerk. 
 

Reservations and seating arrangements can be made for your guests by calling 311 

or 516-869-6311 to RSVP. Newly marrying couples must have a valid 

marriage license.  
 

 


